
Lake Committee  
 

Call to Order/Roll Call: The Lake Committee met in regular session on Thursday, July 16, 2020 at 

5:00 pm on the GoToMeeting app.  Roll call was taken with Commissioners, Lamont Kiefer, Kim 

Mello, John Rusch, Lee Lang and Blaine Meyer.  Steve Ewers, Bruce Baker and Hal Burnham 

were absent.  Also present was Director Kirk Arity. 

Motion made by Rusch, seconded by Lang to approve the previous meeting minutes.  All ayes.  

Motion passed.   

Bob Michael was present to discuss the need for more credits.  He suggested talking to the 

subdivision owned by Rice and Federsen and land owned by Dale Wikland.   

There is a duck blind on the south end that was left on the City’s fifteen feet.  Keifer will follow 

up with Warden on if they can be removed.   

Dora and Bow Street project is complete.  Western side of the lake dredging done by October.  

The walking trail near Nappa was repaired.  Keifer would like to contact University of Wisconsin 

to have them put together a project idea on landscape for Dora/Bow walking path area.  Mello 

will talk to the DNR on what they can possibly do.    

Landing on Juneau is full of cattails, looking at adding gravel.  Updating boat dock permit 

information.   

Keifer has everyone to get some ideas together for Parks and Rec on what can be done about 

the geese.   

Parks & Rec Director, Joe Protz walked the lake area with Keifer and discussed what they would 

like to see done with Winnebago shoreline. 

Oak tree in Butts Park fell and will need to be anchored into lake for the fish. 

Melby/Tralmer will leave tree in the lake and it will need to be anchored, Tralmer will take of 

the stump.  Lewis has no access to the lake and would like to wait until lake is frozen and move 

it to the island for fish habitat. Looking for help in the winter to get this done. 

Roller gate on one side of the Dam drops and the other side is working.  The gate is mounted on 

tracks with six wheels.  An estimate for $50,000 was received, looking into outher options.   

Next meeting will be on 9/17/2020 at 5:00 PM.   

Motion by Mello, seconded by Rusch to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 PM.   

 

 

 

  


